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Workshop Report: Continuing Medical Education (CME) Workshop on Plastination 

The Department of Anatomy at RRMCH organized a CME workshop on plastination on 

August 17, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM. The event took place at the Kadamba 

Auditorium. The distinguished guest speaker was Dr. N.M. Shamasundar, a Senior Professor 

and expert in plastination. 

The workshop commenced with an inauguration ceremony featuring the lighting of a 

ceremonial lamp to symbolize the pursuit of knowledge. Dr. Shruti BN, Head of the 

Department of Anatomy, welcomed attendees and highlighted the importance of such 

workshops. 

Dr. Bharathi D, Associate Professor, introduced Dr. N.M. Shamasundar, emphasizing his 

contributions to plastination. The Dean of the institution, Dr B Sathyamurthy felicitated Dr. 

Shamasundar, acknowledging his expertise. 

Dr. N.M. Shamasundar delivered a comprehensive lecture on plastination from 11:00 AM to 

1:00 PM, providing insights into its principles and applications. Dr. Mangala S, Professor 

extended her heartfelt gratitude during the vote of thanks, expressing deep appreciation to 

all attendees and the distinguished guest speaker. 

The workshop transitioned into a hands-on session, where six teams of faculty and 

students, guided by Dr. Shamasundar, engaged in practical plastination activities, 

enhancing their understanding. 

The event concluded with the distribution of certificates to participants, recognizing their 

active involvement. The workshop successfully disseminated knowledge, promoted 

practical learning, and fostered collaboration. 

Dr. N.M. Shamasundar's presence and insights greatly enriched the workshop, leaving 

attendees with a profound appreciation for plastination's role in the medical field. 


